

Western Cape Education Department Mary-Joan Swartz stitutional Management and Governance)

(Directorate: Institutional Management and Governance)
Mary.Swartz@westerncape.gov.za | 021 467 2235

Reference: 24/6/7

NATIONAL CROSS-COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIP 2024

To: The Principal & School Governing Body

Dear Sir/ Madam

Congratulations on the selection of the athlete/s of the school who will represent the Western Cape at the National Cross-Country Championship which will be held in Kimberley from 26 - 28 September 2024.

The Western Cape Education Department will cover the transport and accommodation costs per athlete to allow them participation in the Championship.

The District will do a Transfer Payment Agreement (TPA) with the school in order to cover the costs. The school will pay the amount of **R3 100,00** per athlete into the account of the Western Cape Schools Athletics Committee by end of business on **12 September 2024**. Please find details below of the account:

ACCOUNT NAME:

Western Cape Schools Athletics

BANK:

ABSA

BRANCH:

Paarl

ACCOUNT NUMBER:

4059294250

REFERENCE:

Athletes Name, Surname and Age Group

Email Deposit slips to Mr Chris Boonzaaier at - chribo233@gmail.com

Yours sincerely

MJ SWARTZ

DCES: Sport, ENRICHMENT & RCL

DATE: 30 August 2024



wcedonline.westerncape.gov.za
Employment and salary enquiries: 0861 819 919 | Safe Schools: 0800 45 46 47
Western Cape Education Department